@ BELLSOUTH

BellSouth Interconnection Services

675 West Peachtree Street, NE Nicole Bracy
Room 34591 (404) 927-7596
Atlanta, Georgia 30375 Fax: (404) 529-7839

Sent Via Certified Mail

September 18, 2002

Terri B. Natoli

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs & Public Policy
Teligent Services, Inc.

8065 Leesburg Pike

Suite 400

Vienna, VA 22182

Dear Terri:

In accordance with the timeframe stated within Terms and Conditions of the contract, in July
2002, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. expressed its interest to Teligent Services, Inc. in
commencing the renegotiations of the Interconnection Agreement between the two Parties. The
basis for the renegotiations has been the current BellSouth Standard Interconnection Agreement.
This Standard Agreement is utilized so that the new agreement might reflect the various changes
established by court orders, along with recent developments in industry standards, subsequent to
signing the original agreement.

Due to Teligent’s bankruptcy proceeding being finalized, and Teligent rejecting all of
BellSouth’s contracts, the existing Interconnection Agreement between the Parties will be
terminated upon its expiration date, December 31, 2002. Pursuant to Section 4.4 of the Parties
agreement, if no subsequent agreement has been entered into as of the date of expiration of the
existing agreement, and the Parties have not agreed to an extension or no arbitration has been
filed, then either Party can terminate the agreement upon 60 days notice. Please accept this as
such notification and that any remaining service to your customers via BellSouth’s network
architecture will be terminated upon the expiration date.

If you have any questions or concerns, please give me a call at (404) 927-7596.

Regards,

Nicole Bracy
Manager, Interconnection Services




